
School Crossing Guards; HB 2420

HB 2420 allows the governing body of any township in Johnson County to appoint and 
equip volunteers and designated employees as school crossing guards. Formerly, only school 
districts,  nonpublic  schools,  cities,  and counties were authorized to provide school  crossing 
guard services. In addition, the bill  authorizes all  the named types of jurisdictions to provide 
training to designated employees as school crossing guards. Prior law authorized such training 
only for volunteers.

The bill also allows the authorized types of jurisdictions to contract with private providers 
for school crossing guard services.
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